Association President’s Message

June 10, 2018

| hope this find’s you all well and enjoying the ending-weeks of springtime. As time seems to pass so quickly,
we are now about four months from the next reunion in Tucson, AZ. The Association’s Board has been
meeting by teleconference every month to keep all of the routine and special business items in our cross-hairs.
| am happy to report that all is well. The Firing Circle for June 2018 provides updated information regarding the
reunion, a list of “routine business” announcements that are always included, plus some special HOT NEWS
items. | usually find a reason to have meaningful color images to dress-up the newsletter, but not so for this
one. The written info fills the space!

| look forward to see so many of you in Tucson.

Let me switch hats, and write as the Newsletter editor. This is a fun task for me because it really keeps all the
Association activity in focus. | have not used any special “publishing” software, and have relied on MS Word to
make them. Nevertheless, doing the Firing Circle and performing as Association President has become
burdensome. The Association would benefit from a fresh mind to focus on just publishing the newsletter. | have
been sending 4 — 6 per year, which seems to be sufficient. So here is the pitch: we need a volunteer who is
savvy enough using a personal computer to take over as the Association’s Newsletter editor. If you feel up to
taking on the task, please contact me directly via email: drzyzga513@hotmail.com, or cell: 201-310-2943.
Respectfully submitted

Mike Drzyzga, President 2016-2018



